
 

 

 

May 24, 2012 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Advice Letter No. 17 

 

Mr. Doug Dean, Director 

Colorado Public Utilities Commission 

1560 Broadway 

Suite 250 

Denver, CO 80202 

 

RE: YMax Communications Corp. Revision to Colorado Tariff No. 2 (Switched Access Services) 

 

Dear Mr. Dean: 

 

Pursuant to the FCC's ICC/USF Order and Decision Number C12-0420 issued in Docket No. 11M-

1036T, enclosed for filing please find the original of the above referenced tariff filing submitted on behalf 

of YMax Communications Corp. This filing revises the switched access rates to incorporate a reference to 

the company's FCC Interstate Access Tariff - FCC No. 2 for applicable switched access rates. The 

Company respectfully requests an effective date for this filing of July 1, 2012. No supporting material is 

required for this filing. 

 

The following tariff pages are included with this filing: 

 

Section/Sheet No.  Title of Sheets  Cancels Sheet No. 

1  3
rd

 Revised  2
nd

 Revised 

2  1
st
 Revised  Original 

63  1
st
 Revised  Original 

64  1
st
 Revised  Original 

65  1
st
 Revised  Original 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 

via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Sharon Thomas 

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to YMax Communications Corp 

 

file: YMax - Colorado - Access 
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